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JAAB
PLANT INSECT KILLER II

AJRS AIRSPRAY@

CONTACT INSECTICIDE

DOMESTIC

KILLS BUGS UNDER & ON TOP OF LEAVES
CAN SPRAY UPSIDE DOWN

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrin   0.02%

Piperonyl Butoxide 0.20%

REG. NO. 25845 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS:      mL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

JAAB America Chem-Ex Inc.,
3 Mackinon Drive, Lennoxville,

Quebec - J1M 1Z7
CANADA

THIS CONTAINER CAN BE REFILLED USING THE "JRS FILLER" USE ONLY
THE JAAB PLANT INSECT KILLER BULK REFILL (REG. NO. 25844 PCP
ACT). FOLLOW REFILL INSTRUCTIONS ON BULK REFILL LABEL.

NON-GAS AEROSOL, Delivers a quiet, even spray without using
CFC or hydrocarbon propellents. All net contents are available
for use, unlike a normal aerosol where a large percentage is
propellent that is lost to the atmosphere and serves no other
purpose than propelling product from the container.

Container can be held in any position, even upside down to
spray insects in the most difficult to reach areas, such as
the underside of leaves, where the insects hide.

TO KILL INDOOR PESTS:



Pests on Ornamental Plants: For control of Aphids, Two-spotted
Spider Mites, Mealybugs and Adult Whiteflies on the following
plants: African Violets, Aralia, Christmas Cherry,
Chrysanthemum, Cineraria, Dieffenbachia, Fuchsia, Gloxinia,
Ivy, Lantana, Neanthe Bella Palm, Petunia, Rose & Snapdragon.
Spray when insects are noticed with a slow sweeping motion so
that mist drifts on upper and lower leaf surface. Use with
caution on new growth and tender foliage, Repeat as necessary.

TO KILL GARDEN PESTS ON OUTDOOR FLOWERS AND ORNAMENTALS.
Sucking Insects: Exposed Thrips, Leafhoppers, Spider Mites.
Lacebugs, Aphids. Chewing Insects: Caterpillars. Climbing
Cutworms, Japanese Beetles, Mexican Bean Beetles. Mealybugs,
Soft brown scale, Tent Caterpillars, Cankerworms & Garden
Webworms on Ornamental Crabapple, Cherries & Plum Tree. For
insects on Asters. Azaleas, Begonias. Carnations, Camellias,
Chrysanthemums, Dahlias, Delphiniums, Geraniums, Gladiolas,
Irises, Marigolds, Petunias, Roses, and Snapdragons,
Evergreens, small Deciduous trees, shrubs and vines: Carefully
spray with slow sweeping motion in short bursts at intervals
to cover upper and lower surfaces of leaves. A light spray
kills pests effectively. Spray only when air is still and
temperature is under 32EC. Do not spray in direct sunlight
(direct sunlight will inactivate pyrethrins) - early morning
or evening preferred, Use with caution on young plants and new
growth. Insects must be contacted by spray to be killed.

ON VEGETABLES: For insects on cabbage, carrots, tomatoes,
potatoes, broccoli, onions, cucumbers. turnip, lettuce,
squash, fruit trees & grapevines, Do not spray fruits and
vegetables within one day of harvest.

FIRST AID: In case of contact, with eyes or skin, flush with
water. If irritation persists, obtain medical attention. If
accidentally swallowed. call a Poison Control Centre & obtain
medical attention at once.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Contents under
pressure. Do not heat, puncture or incinerate container. Cover
fish bowls and remove pets for one hour when spraying rooms.
In homes or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed foods and
cooking utensils before spraying. Avoid contact with skin.
eyes, clothing. Avoid inhalation of spray. Wash after using.
Keep from freezing. Do not use on Maiden Hair ferns.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty and refill is not desired,



press button to release all pressure then dispose of in
household garbage. Do not puncture or incinerate.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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